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Need for Permanent Shelter Options 

  

SAN DIEGO, CA – “Every day, homeless people ask for shelter but are 
turned away and forced to live outdoors because there are no beds 
available. That is unacceptable. We must act with urgency to expand 
our shelter capacity so that no one seeking a safe place to stay is left on 
the streets.” 

“I look forward to a robust discussion on potential shelter options, 
particularly at the site of the old Central Library. We need real solutions 
now to address this crisis and provide immediate relief for those in 
need.” 
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